
English – week beginning                        

21st September 

 

In English we looked at the 

features found in ‘A bear called 

Paddington’ and then made an 

‘adventure toolkit.’ 

 

 

 

 

We then read similar bear 

stories and compared them 

       to our ‘toolkit.’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We then highlighted the features we found and discussed what 

was similar and different between Paddington and Winnie the 

Pooh.  


